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 Commission Member Profile 
 Rob Martindale 

 Rob  Martindale  is  the  Utilities  Program  Manager  for  the  Colorado  Department  of  Transportation 

 (CDOT)  and  has  been  with  the  agency  since  2004.  Rob  is  responsible  for  improving  CDOT’s 

 Subsurface  Utility  Mapping  program  and  utility  data  management  systems  overall.  Additionally, 

 Rob  works  with  many  stakeholders  including:  Colorado  811,  cities,  counties,  water,  sewer 

 districts, and all utilities companies installing facilities within CDOT’s Right of Way. 

 Rob  has  worked  on  underground  safety  issues  throughout  his  time  at  CDOT.  He  served  on  the 

 811  Legislative  Working  Group  that  developed  proposed  legislative  language  which  formed  the 

 basis for SB 18-167. 

 Rob  is  a  Licensed  Professional  Land  Surveyor  and  earned  a  Bachelor  of  Science  degree  from 

 Colorado Mesa University in Grand Junction, Colorado. 
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